
Intro to Hexagon dancing has been one 
of our long running special events due to 

its popularity. 
The                                 

will be leading us into this fun program 
on Sat morning, April 27, 2024 at the 
66th NESRDC in Portland Maine. Sure 
hope you will consider giving it a try!

Legendary Dottie Welch


